
Hi All SWA Accredited Coaches. 

  

With the New Softball Australia Pathway for Coaching that has commenced as of 1st January 

2021. 

  

All Coaches will now have to complete PLAY BY THE RULES Child Protection as well 

as  Harassment and Discrimination Certificate’s online, a copy to be sent to Community 

Coaching Director Milosa Jackson [shanemilosa@optusnet.com.au] to be filed on the 

registers data base [Note: they expire after two [2] years and will have to be redone to keep 

you active] 

  

If you have completed these within the past 2 years please forward me a copy even if it only 

has a few months or a year left on them,  

  

Also as of January 2021 your General Principals will have to be redone every 4 years, so 

when you need to complete an activity sheet and send to me, you will also have to send me a 

copy of your new General Principals and Coaches Code of Conduct accompanied with 

whatever the SWA fees is. 

  

To find the online course go to: 

www.sport.act.gov.au/clubs-and-organisations/Play-by-the-Rules  

  

Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.    

  

Yours in Softball 

Milosa Jackson 

SWA Community Coaching Director  

Ph. 0414 471 530 

 

http://www.sport.act.gov.au/clubs-and-organisations/Play-by-the-Rules

